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I would like to take this opportunity to thank all the officers who have worked so 
courageously and so diligently throughout this crisis. The Secretary of State for 
Housing, Communities and Local Government has promised to 'make good' all local 
authorities' extra financial costs. Would Cllr Cheney please remind us of how much 
we remain out of pocket?


